
 
 

 
Wayoata School Community Council (WSCC) – March 4, 2024 

6:00 p.m. In Person – Multi-Purpose Room (MPR) 

Principal’s Report – R. Reyes 

 

Thank you to our parents/guardians for your support of our WSCC’s Family Movie Night! 
What a great turnout! Thanks, parents, for your great supervision of your children during 
the event – it was such a calm movie night and this made it easy for everyone to hear and 
enjoy Trolls Bank Together!  

 

1. Global Day of Play – We love to learn through play, so the Global Day of Play was a 
super fun and enjoyable day for our staff and students, with every classroom and 
area of the school hosting different play options for students to choose.  

2. I Love To Read Month - We had so many interesting guest readers in our school 
throughout the month of February! From divisional personnel to radio hosts, to 
athletes, to politicians, to high school students, to professors, and more!  
Thank you also to our parents/guardians for coming to celebrate literacy with us, 
during our I Love to Read Community Day! We loved seeing special family and 
friends reading with so many of our students! Any student who did not have a family 
member or family friend to read with was paired up with another adult in the 
building, a volunteer, or a younger/older peer. 

3. Extracurricular Activities 
a. Student Voice Club 

i. Our 3/4/5 Student Voice Club’s has been teaching O’ Canada in ASL 
and to our younger students!  

ii. Many of our students participated in the opportunity to celebrate the 
diversity among us, by filling out a special colouring page that shares 
whether they are bilingual or multilingual and which languages we have 
amongst our student population at Wayoata School!  



4. Curling – Although our winter temperatures have not typical, we did manage to get a 
little more time on our ice rink recently, with some curling during gym classes and at 
lunch times!  

5. Report Cards – We’re heading into report card time again! Term 2 report cards will 
be posted to the parent portal on March 22, 2024.  

6. Spring Break – Our last day of school before Spring Break is March 22, 2024, with 
a regular dismissal time (3:15pm). Classes resume on April 1, 2024.  
 

Lunch Program Coordinator Report – From Coralee: TBA 

We have had an increase in number of students needing sandwiches and/or snacks lately. 
We are going through about one loaf of bread per week. 
 
Our new winter toys have been a huge hit with the students, though we did put them in a 
short time-out as students were beginning to use them in appropriately or not putting 
them away at the end of lunch. The snow, always a great cooperative play opportunity, has 
been keeping the students busy.  
 
I am looking at a couple of resumes to once again add to our team, as we’ve been short 
staffed often due to call-ins etc.  
 
Finally, I know it was announced last month, but I am confirming that this will be my last 
year at Wayoata Lunch program. We will need someone to take over the coordinator 
position. So far I have no leads in that respect.  
 
Coralee 
 

 

Thank you, WSCC, for your time and investment in supporting the students and staff 
of Wayoata School! 

 

Next WSCC Meeting – Monday, April 1st  


